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EDC 2-6 (Unitil):   
 
Refer to National Grid’s response to EDC-1, at 8-9. Please provide the Unitil’s perspective 
on National Grid’s proposal to allocate up to 40 percent of the DG interconnection costs as 
system benefits to all customers   
  
 
 
Response:   
 
Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil (“Unitil” or the “Company”)) generally 
agrees with the benefits identified by National Grid in its response to EDC-1, though the 
Company notes that certain benefits are transmission-specific. Unitil has not, at this time, 
conducted an analysis of the percentage of DG interconnection costs that should be 
allocated as system benefits to all customers on its system. 
 
 
Person Responsible:  John Bonazoli       Date: May 21, 2021 
     


